
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:     Richard Garland, Parks & Recreation Director 

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   June 29, 2020 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – Replacement Ford F-150 

 

Parks & Recreation is requesting replacement of Vehicle 3635 (2017 Ford F-150) that was 

totaled due to a motor vehicle accident.  Insurance proceeds in the amount of $23,495.03 and 

$1,305.97 from FY21 Vehicle Replacement emergency funds will be used.  The vehicle will be 

purchased using City of Atlanta contract 10590-WS from Wade Ford, Smyrna, GA. 

 

Vendor Description Total 

Wade Ford 2020 Ford F-150 Super Cab 4x2 V6 stock unit $ 24,801.00 

 

It is the recommendation of Purchasing and Parks & Recreation that the truck replacement be 

purchased from Wade Ford in the amount of $24,801.00.   

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   


